
Fargo South Student Announcements 
Monday, March 3rd, 2025 

  
 
 

Announcements:  
• The library is doing March Madness from Feb 24 – March 28. Students can visit the book brackets in the library 

and vote weekly for their favorite book. In addition, we also have a Manga Madness bracket for manga lovers! 

• Happy Ramadan to our Muslim students. If you need a place to pray during the day, you are welcome to use the 
makerspace in the back of the library. Just stop by the library desk and ask if it’s available 

 

• If you missed out on the signup/ informational meeting last month, there is still time to register for this year’s 

fishing league this is for 7th -12th grades. Please join us Tuesday March 4th @6:30pm in the South High 

commons. There will also be a team meeting for the ones that have already signed up. 

 


